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Dear Parents, 

 

We are very excited to tell you about SoundSPARK, a woodwind quartet, who will be visiting 

Reception pupils on Wednesday 14th November.  The children will have the chance to listen to 

live music and learn about the instruments that are being played. 

 

After school there will be a short sharing performance so that you can come in and hear what 

the children have been up to.  When you come to collect your children at the normal time on 

Wednesday 14th, you will be invited to join us in the hall for a short performance that will 

finish by 3.20pm (younger children and babies are welcome).  If you have children in other 

year groups, they will be brought to the hall at the end of the day to join you for the 

performance and be ready to leave with you afterwards. 

 

If you would like to listen to any of SoundSPARK’s music beforehand, their website is 

www.soundspark.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Goldsmith 
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